
On the first day we met

our new friends,


watched presentations,

and exchange gifts .



After our first meeting

teachers divided us into


two groups. The first

group had a lesson


about basic words in

their mother tongues.


We decided to 

remember what is "I


love you" in our mother

tongues. And we got

riched of "te quiero",

"ma armastan sind",


"amo-te" and "kocham

cię".

The second group was

playing the game about


finding a thief who

stole the book. The


game aimed to break

the ice and start

speaking English.



The Spanish team

prepared their


dishes which were

really delicious.

After this feast we

went  sightseeing


around Ceuta - a city

full of unique beauty,


lots of historical

monuments and

friendly people.



We were creating many things with

3D pencils. We were making flags,


bikes, planes and minatures of

famous buildings.



3D pen activities were followed by

Google Maps search. We found our

towns  and played kahoot games.



We were dancing traditional

daneces like 'Flamenco', 'Forever


young', 'Kudro' and the Polish

'Polonez'. 



In Museo de la Basilica

Tardorromana we saw

the model of Ceuta in

the past and learned


about Ceuta's history .



On Wednesday  we went to Benzú  where

we started our tour. Our first stop was  in


Mirador Benzú, then we continued the hike

along the Marocco  border.



After that we went to Torre

de Aranguren where we  had a


snack and watched millitary

training.



In the afrernoon we visited 

Ceuta's old fortifications and


fortresses.



We were back at school where we

had maths, geography and history 


lessons.  
All of the lessons were enriched

with materials prepared using IT


technologies. It was a live

experience showing how


technologies can be incorporated

to the process of education.






Cooking together was a

lot of fun. We prepared

African pancakes called

Bagrer. They were really

tasty, we also liked the


tea called Té Verde,

however for some of us it


was too  sugary.



We  were also

making clay


coins to train

our creativity.


When the

coins got


dried, we had

unrepeatable


handmade

souvenirs to

take home.



All the partner prepared

presentations and films about


their countries, hometowns
and schools. We ended our


day with farewell dinner in a

restaurant. Everyone was


impressed with the

panoramic view of Ceuta at


night.



On the last day we summarised what we

learned and achieved. During this week we

got to know many new technologies,

broadend our knowledge, saw  interesting


places and made wonderful friends.



It was difficult for us to

leave our peers whom


we met during our

project meeting. 

We left Ceuta with lots

of memories already


looking forward to our

next meeting.
 This was and


unforgetable adventure!



THE END


